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Phone: (954) 786-4507 City of Pompano Beach Fax: (954) 786-4028
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM NO: 2016-49

DATE: September 9, 2016

TO: Otis Thomas, General Services Director
FROM: Robert McCaughan, Public Works Director
SUBJECT: Sample Road Beautification Project (Re-Bid)

Subject project enhances the center median of Sample Road with the planting of
trees, bedding plants and turf grass. Another significant element included in project
scope is a complete irrigation system which requires the installation of a pump,
electrical service, and boring underneath Sample Road at several locations.

Project limits are Military Trail at west end and Federal Highway at east end. A total
of four (4) responsive bids were received for the rebid of the project. After checking
references, the Public Works Department recommends accepting the lowest bid in
the amount of $398,950 from VisualScape, Inc. The City earned a $100,000 grant
from Florida Highway Beautification Council to offset a portion of project cost.
Balance of required Funding will be provided from CIP #14-222 Enhance FDOT
Landscaping (302-7500-530.65-12).
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